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Comments: First off, all of the proposed drilling will be in the Spearfish Creek Water shed. This is not acceptable.
Furthermore, the added machinery and traffic deep into the forest will be disruptive to an already sensitive wild
ecosystem. It will all also infringe upon a well balanced and maintained recreation trail system that took decades
to develope.

NO TO DRILLING!!!



